
From: Jon Strand
To: Brad Roy
Cc: Bradley Vick
Subject: Ellsworth Water
Date: Monday, August 7, 2023 10:22:17 AM

Brad,
 
After reviewing the projected water demands, well capacities and pump runtimes provided for warm
weather months, it appears that the wells have adequate capacity for an additional demand of
23,000 gallons per day.
 
Jon Strand, PE
Project Manager
CBS Squared, Inc.
770 Technology Way, Suite 1A
Chippewa Falls, WI 54729
715.829.7979
jstrand@cbssquaredinc.com
 
Find us on Facebook and LinkedIN!

The information contained in this e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may not be used by anyone other than the addressee. If you are not
this intended recipient please notify us immediately
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